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Approximately one third of the clubs have given to Leader Dog. Donations are

down to Leader Dog, so if at all possible please give what you can.

I hope everyone has a chance to read the article about Patty Zaller and her

Leader Dog Carlee, in the Wisconsin State Journal. It was a nice article about

Patty's life and how a guide dog can make all the difference for a visually

impaired person.

Leader Dog has approved the application for training to Mr. James Faust of

Beloit. He will be assigned to Class No. 09-08 beginning February 8th and ending

March 5th. We all wish him the very best in his travel.
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